
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 9th November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Our Year 6 children have been invited to attend the Act of Remembrance on 

Thursday 11th November, at St. Mary Magdalene Church in Lundwood. The Prime 

Minister of our Academy Council will also be laying a wreath. 

We will be leaving school at 10.30am and will return at approximately 11.30am. 

If you require any further information, please feel free to ask your child’s class 

teacher or telephone the school office. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs K Wakefield 

Principal 

 

 
 


